| fully support SB 209.

Requiring all ballots to be received by closing of the polls on election day, is a simple common sense
proposal. The current election process goes on for weeks, and folks have more than ample time to get
mail ballots, complete them, and get them sent back.

Allowing ballots to come for days after the poll closes creates both the potential for election problems,
and creates the "perception” that vote manipulation could occur.

This is a simple, straight forward method to tighten the election process and to remove a point of
contention in what is already a very contentious issue.

Please support SB 209

Will Hoerl



